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Thank you Mr. President, for giving me the floor.    
At the 2011 UPR for Austria, Trinidad and Tobago made recommendations on issues pertaining to racial discrimination and women's rights, which my delegation is pleased to note were accepted and resulted in political support that gave way to legislative changes to improve upon equal opportunity for women in the work place and equal protection on all grounds of discrimination.

Mr. President, Trinidad and Tobago would like to make the following recommendations to Austria:
1.	To ratify the Convention against Discrimination in Education.
2.	To adopt a human-rights approach when designing projects under the Austrian Development Cooperation.
3.	To scale up its efforts to ensure equal protection against all forms of discrimination.

In closing Mr. President, my delegation wishes Austria a very successful review.
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